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April 7, 2015 
 
Sh. Vinay Arya 
General Secretary 
Delhi Arya Pratinidhi Sabha 

Delhi, INDIA 
 
Bratha Sh. Vinay Arya Ji: 
 
Saprem Namaste 
 
Arya Pratinidhi Sabha America is proudly completing its 25 years.  Since 1991, Arya Pratinidhi Sabha has been 
holding annual Arya Maha Sammelans in different cities of United States and Canada. It is truly a matter of 
pride to reach this milestone. 
 
On behalf of Arya Pratinidhi Sabha America, I am delighted to request your presence as a guest of honor and 
an international speaker at the 25th Arya Maha Sammelan on July 30 - August 2, 2015 in Houston, Texas. 
 
The 4 day conference program will consist of adult and youth sessions, panel discussions, paper presentation 
on Vedic studies, all focused around Ved Prachar activities in North America. The conference will be hosted at 
Arya Samaj Greater Houston.  
 
I request you to please confirm your participation by May 1st, 2015, enabling us to finalize the conference 
program.   
 
More information regarding the Sammelan may be obtained on the web at www.aryasamaj.com/ams 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Silver Jubilee Arya Maha Sammelan 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Bhuvnesh Khosla 
General Secretary  
Arya Pratinidhi Sabha America 
bhuvnesh@gmail.com 
(248) 525-9076 

http://www.aryasamaj.com/ams
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